
May 2021, Music report to the Board 

 

The choir has begun singing outdoors, and it was wonderful to hear everyone singing together 

at the first rehearsal this past weekend. Otherwise, business as usual, music continues to 

hopefully contribute to weekly worship services. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Mike Galib 


